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Peab receives management and maintenance 
commission from Helsingborg City 
 

Peab has been commissioned to run and maintain the parks, streets, 
waterworks and beaches in Helsingborg. Peab received the order from 
Helsingborg City and the total value of the contract over a six-year 
period is around SEK 600 million.  

The contract covers three districts – west, north and east – with varying 
contractual periods of between two to six years with an option to prolong. 
Overtaking some 100 employees from the city’s management company Entek 
is part of the commission. 

“This is commission is right in line with our intent to be a leading player in 
municipal management and maintenance and it will reinforce our presence in 
the Helsingborg region,” comments Peab’s Regional Manager Göran Wiking. 

  
 

For further information, please contact: 
Göran Wiking, Regional Manager Peab +46 733 37 47 48 
Niclas Brantingson, Head of Information Peab +46 733 37 20 06 
 

 
 
Peab AB discloses the information provided herein pursuant to the Securities 
Markets Act and/or the Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information 
was submitted for publication at 10:01 a.m. on 4 February, 2010. 
Previous press releases from Peab are available at www.peab.se 
 
       

 


